
NEWSLETTER 5 Na to mahi kaha whiwhi ai
Success Through Effort

Wednesday 26 April
Tena Koutou, Ki Orana, Bula and Hello Whanau

Welcome to Term 2, I hope you all had a lovely Easter break.
I would like to extend a big welcome to Ruby Reynolds and her whanau who
has joined us in Room 2.

The Year 5 & 6 students are heading off to camp on Monday, so we wish them
fine weather and lots of fun.
The rest of Room 2 will be working in Ms Harper’s room for the three days.

Then on Friday 5th May we are having a Teacher Only Day.We will send
out reminders about this next week.

Our new fence is now operational and the entrance to the school has changed.
It is now down by the pump house on the footpath. You will need to put your
hand through the gate and pull up the lever.

Nga Mihi

Karyn Taylor
Principal

School Information

Text: 0218686606

FaceBook: Paparoa School

Bus Information:

http;//song.easybus.nz

School Hours
8.30am to 2.25pm

Morning Tea:10.30am -11.00am
Lunch: 12.30pm - 1.10pm

SAVE THE DATE
Friday 05 May - Teacher Only
Day
Wed 10 May - Duffy Theatre
Fri 12 May - Hui 1.45pm

Our Featured Supporter:-

The MT Farms Pahi story and team

MT Farms Pahi is a business built on oyster farming. Our oysters are caught and
grown on our farms in the Arapaoa River, part of the Kaipara Harbour on
Northland’s west coast. Our factory and depot are on the edge of Pahi village
and we launch our barges at Pahi wharf for the 20 minute trip to the farm. We
process our own oysters in our Pahi factory and sell them to fish shops around
Northland, Auckland and the rest of the North Island.

MT Farms Pahi is very much a family business. Thane & Marlene Colquhoun
began oyster farming at Pahi more than 25 years ago and built up a successful
business (the T and M of MT Farms). We are now into our second generation
with Moana, Ngaire and Jesse (and their partners) working in the business.

We are proud to support Paparoa School, as most of the Colquhoun
grandchildren are, or will be, akonga there. As of 2023, there are four cousins
from three families, with more coming over the next few years!

To support our school

please get in touch and we will send information

OUR SUPPORTERS




